
Consultation to convert to academy status 

St Charles Borromeo School’s Governing Body has decided that they wish to explore 

conversion to academy status and, in particular, to form a Catholic Multi-Academy Trust 

with some of the Weybridge and Woking deanery schools. The Governing Body needs to 

consult, amongst others, with Christ Prince of Peace parishioners to determine whether the 

school should proceed with the first steps in the process and they would welcome your views 

on this matter. 

If you would like more details, a meeting is being held at St Charles Borromeo’s school hall 

on Tuesday 9th February at 6.30pm which you are welcome to attend. To read the full letter, 

which has been sent out to parents, informing them of the proposal, please go online to 

www.stcharlesb.surrey.sch.uk  

Consultation closes on Wednesday 10th February. 
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